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SCHOOL
CALENDAR

Progress Reports
October 2

*****
Harveys Lake 

Fire Co. Visit to 
Kindergarten and 

School Wide 
Fire Drill

October 15

*****
October 31

Harvest Parade

*****
October 31

Early Dismissal
At 1:00 p.m.

Progress Reports Available on eSchoolData
First marking period progress reports will be available on October 2nd for 
students in grades 1 through 6.  All grades and assignments are posted regularly 
to the electronic grading book that Lake-Lehman School District utilizes.  This 
can be found at www.llsd.org  Select PARENTS from the left side of the home 
screen, choose eSchoolData-Parents. Contact our helpdesk if you are unable to 
access your student(s) information by sending and email to helpdesk.org   To 
receive a paper copy to be sent home, you must make the request in writing to 
you child’s teacher. 

DID YOU KNOW?
      School begins at 8:55

       Please be on time.

Students are marked tardy as of 9:16 a.m.
Being on time for school allows students the 
opportunity to prepare for the busy day ahead.

Parent - Teacher Conferences
Parent - Teacher Conferences are scheduled for November 8 and November 11.  An 
informational flyer will be distributed to your child soon.  In the meantime, if you 
have a concern or want to reach out to your child’s teacher(s), feel free to contact 
them, via email, anytime throughout the school year.  The email formula is their 
last name, first initial@llsd.org   

STANDARDIZED TESTING DATES:
April 20-24, grades 3  through 8 - English Language Arts

April 27-May 1, grades 3 through 8 - Mathematics, 
                  grade 4 - Science & all make-ups

**PLEASE AVOID THE TESTING DATES WHEN MAKING
 APPOINTMENTS AND BOOKING VACATIONS**

Important Absence Information
If your child has been absent and you have a doctor’s note, it is not necessary 
to provide an additional school supplied absence form or handwritten note.  
Contact the office if you need clarification.

Educational Trip Approval forms are available at www.llsd.org
The requests must be submitted two weeks prior to the trip date.  Only one 
form per family needs to filled out and should include educational value to 
qualify as an educational absence.  All submitted forms will be approved. You 
will hear from the office, only if, there is a issue..

Single-day family day trips will be excused from a written note or an absence 
slip.

Please contact the office if you need additional Absence or Early Dismissal 
slips to be sent home.



Mrs. Longmore’s class celebrated Johnny Appleseed's birthday on September 26th

PTO

PTO MEETING
Wednesday, OCTOBER 8 @ 6:30

Everyone is welcome and encouraged to attend the Parent 
Teacher Organization meeting. If you are interested in attending, 

meetings will be held in the 
Lake-Noxen Elementary cafeteria.

There are committee positions available. 
Please consider getting involved in the

 Lake-Noxen PTO to benefit all of our students!

SUPPORT THE PTO ~ BECOME A MEMBER ~ $5.00
    It’s not too late to join!

Simply fill out a membership form and include the dues in an 
envelope school addressed to the PTO.  Be sure to include 
the students names and grades you are associated with. 

For a form to be sent home, contact the L-N office. 

Coca-Cola Give
Enter codes at  https://us.coca-cola.com/give/schools/
Locate your school : LAKE-NOXEN ELEMENTARY  
or bring boxes and caps with codes to school and we will enter them.

Students enjoyed a story, activities and an apple snack ! 
.

www.facebook.com/lakenoxenPTOFIND US

National Johnny Appleseed Day and commemorates the American pioneer nurseryman and conservationist, John Chapman.

It's time for the Lake-Noxen Elementary School Read-A-Thon!

Our school Read-A-Thon begins on Wednesday, October 1, 2025 and is sure to be a fun and exciting 
event.

We are encouraging everyone to activate their student's Read-A-Thon account as soon as possible. It 
should take less than 5 minutes of your time.

This account will serve as a hub for recording your child's progress as a Reader in the event, and for 
you to share their Read-A-Thon message with friends and family. Use the link below to activate your 
student's Reader account:
https://www.read-a-thon.com/readers/r/QnYdPy/1?utm=email

Thank you so much for your participation and support. Together, we can make this Read-A-Thon an 
amazing experience for our young readers! 


